
F. No. K13011(15)/1/2024-AQCS(E-30201) 

Government of India 
Ministry of Fisheries, Animal Husbandry and Dairying 

Department of Animal Husbandry & Dairying 

Krishi Bhavan, New Delhi - 110 001 

Dated the 3™ September, 2024 

OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

Subject:- Plantation program/event as a mark of love and respect for one's own Mother and 
for protecting and preserving Mother Earth under the Campaign ‘#um_%g at &_ am 

/#Plant4Mother'. 

The undersigned is directed to refer to the subject above and to state that Ministry 
of Environment, Forests and Climate Change, has launched ‘#um_%s af %_ a 

/#Plant4Mother' Campaign, which would go a long way in greening our rural and urban 
spaces and creating a momentum for positive, pro-environment actions. 

2. In this connection all the subordinate offices are directed to organize the plantation 

activities in their premises and send the Photos and Videos to the Media Cell of the 

Department for uploading on the portal hitps://merilife.nic.in. 

a Further, a plantation program/event is also being organized at AQCS, Kapashera, 
New Delhi (along with the officials of the Headquarters) under '#um_ % wi o& aH 

/ #Plant4Mother' Campaign at 12.00 Noon on 04.09.2024. The program will be graced by 
Hon’ble Minister, FAHD and Hon’ble MoS(SPSB), FAHD. 

4, All the officials at the level of Deputy Secretary/Deputy Commissioner and above 

are requested to make it convenient to attend the program/event, positively. 

rece 
(Vikash Kumar Vikrosy) 

Under Secretary to the Government of India 
Distribution:- 

(i) | PS to Hon’ble Minister, FAHD/PS to Hon’ble MoS(SPSB), FAHD 
(ii) Sr. PPS to Secretary, AHD 

(iii) All officers of the level of Deputy Secretary and above in the Headquarter 
(iv) Sr.PPS/PPS to AS(VJ)/ AHC/JS(OPC)/JS(LH)/JS(SSP)/Adv.(Stats.) 

(v) Media Cell- with a request to coordinate with all Subordinate offices and upload 
the Video/Photographs of the event at the portal. 

(vi) | AQCS, New Delhi- for necessary arrangements for the event. 

(vii) NIC, DAHD- for uploading on the website of the Department. 


